
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2010 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Directive Bulletins. 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE DIRECTIVE BULLETIN NO. T-005 Rev. B, 

REPLACEMENT OF LOWER PULLEY BEARINGS, P/N ECD-4018. 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Directive Bulletin (SDB) No. T-005.   
P/N ECD-4018 bearings have been removed from all applicable aircraft. 
 
 
 
TECHNICAL PUBLICATIONS 
ENSTROM HELICOPTER CORPORATION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


